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Dear staff, parents/carers, 

This notification is to provide you with an update about the mould remediation work that has 
been taking place at Warrawong High School. 

On 2 April 2024 we notified you about mould that was detected in 2 science labs and the 
library. Work to remediate these areas was completed in the Autumn School Holidays.  

During this work, mould was found in other areas of the school, including a language 
classroom in Building B and 3 storerooms (in Buildings A, G and F). These areas were added to 
the remediation scope of work.  

The science labs and library have received a clearance certificate and are open for use.  

The language classroom in Building B will remain inaccessible as we wait for the final 
clearance certificate from the independent hygienist. Students and staff who normally use this 
room will be temporarily relocated to other learning areas for their classes.  

The 3 storerooms have been sealed and will remain inaccessible until work can be completed 
at a later date.  

All work involving hazardous materials has taken place outside of school hours, with additional 
safety measures and air monitoring put in place while work was done. All inspections and 
remediation works were conducted in accordance with recommendations from the 
independent hygienist.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

If you have any questions, please contact School Infrastructure NSW on 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu or during business hours on 1300 482 651.  
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